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Dear SOA Members,

Everyone by now should have received our Christmas card and invitation to our Annual Christmas
Party. If you have not, please consider yourselves cordially invited to our Newark Police Superior
Officers’ Association Annual Christmas Party to be held tomorrow:

Wednesday, December 20, 2023
3:00PM to 9:00PM

at

Don Pepe Restaurant

844 McCarter Highway

Newark, NJ 07102

There will be additional overflow parking at the parking lot of 1 Newark Center, (entrances on
either Raymond Blvd. or on River Street.)

For the River Street entrance to 1 Newark Center, enter through Cherry Street from McCarter

Highway with Don Pepe’s on your right side. Continue to the corner of River Street, then make
a right and enter the garage.

If you park at 1 Newark Center, your tickets will be validated while attending our Christmas
Party.
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Looking forward to seeing everyone and sharing a great time !
Regards,

Captain John J. Chrystal il
President, Superior Officers' Association
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